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Blaine, WA (Newsworthy.ai) Thursday Aug 10, 2023 @ 11:11 AM Eastern —

Mold and fungi are essential to the life cycle. They are nature’s powerful decomposers with
spores everywhere, ready to break down organic compounds. Without these efficient
recyclers, the world would be buried in fallen leaves and animal remains.

However, mold and fungus wreak havoc inside a healthy body. Prolonged or significant
exposure to mold and fungus can cause several ailments, from asthma attacks to lung
disease. They can weaken the body’s systems, making them susceptible to health problems.

Lyme disease, caused by an adaptable bacteria, can hide in the body, surviving multiple
rounds of antibiotics and triggering a lifetime of recurrent symptoms. Traditional treatments
for Lyme can be harsh on the body, adding challenges to an already strained system.

Jampha Tibetan Wellness, a US-based producer of potent herbal remedies founded in
traditional medicine and advanced by science, just released Ly Fu Mo, a natural detox
formula to combat the health effects of mold, fungus, and Lyme disease.

Trinn Hatch, Jampha’s Founder and CEO, explains, “Our formulas are crafted by a Tibetan
Medicine Physician with over 50 years of experience and advanced with plant terpenes and
rigorous research. This revolutionary blend of detoxifying and immune-enhancing herbs and
stamina-boosting ingredients provides a holistic approach to restoring vitality and well-
being.”

Mold and fungus are infiltrators that compromise well-being. Left untreated, they diminish
vitality and create conditions favorable to illness and disease. Ly Fu Mo is a powerful
weapon to eliminate these threats, promoting restoration.

For people with Lyme disease, Ly Fu Mo provides a natural alternative that relieves
recurring symptoms and boosts the body’s natural defenses against the infection. Patients
can find relief without compromising their overall health.

Ly Fu Mo’s proprietary blend combines traditional organic herbs known for their detoxifying
properties with powerful adaptogens. This synergy of ingredients aids detoxification,
bolsters the body’s ability to adapt to stress, and supports overall resilience.

Jampha Tibetan Wellness is dedicated to creating natural and potent remedies to address.
They employ sustainable sourcing practices and ensure that every product released is of the
highest quality, meeting rigorous third-party testing standards.

https://www.jampha.com/
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Ly Fu Mo is now available on the Jampha Tibetan Wellness website.
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